
PUBLIC NOTICE

Jatin Kumar B. Patel has applied for an off-
premises beer license for Minit Check located at 
638 S. Main Street in Crossville.  The Beer Board 
will meet on Tuesday, January 8, 2013 at 6:30 p.m. 
at City Hall to consider this Application.

Sally Oglesby, City Clerk
City of Cossville, Tennessee 


